
Announcement about the Request for Expressions of Interest of the 

Ankara Central (Tatlar) Wastewater Treatment Plant Project 

 

Requests for extension of the EoI submission deadline were received from the bidders on 13 December 

2024 (last working day of the week). The announcement regarding the request will be made on the first 

working day after the project stakeholders complete their evaluation. 


